Cabinet Report for April 28, 2023
Membership / Service

For our last cabinet meeting for DG Debbie Allan’s 2022-2023 year, and our last cabinet report
for District 19D, we are showing improvement in membership. Our total as of March 31, was up
to 1014, from 996 June 30, 2022. This is a very positive sign. Special congratulations to

Logan Lake Lions with a gain of 11 members, Armstrong Lions with a gain of 8 members, Forest
Grove Lions with a gain of 7 members, and Lumby Lions with a gain of 6 members.
Outstanding!

We have also had improvement in reporting of service activities with 81% of our clubs reporting
their service on MyLion.

The following ‘Metrics’ for our district show a strong MyLion reporting of:

People Served: 151,718

Service Activities completed: 1132

Volunteer Hours: 24,639

Funds Donated: $428,221

Funds Raised: $231,416

There is still time for clubs to send 1-3 service projects to me for inclusion in a District D set of
many service projects that we are proud of. | have received many, and look forward to receiving
more.

We are looking forward to DG Debbie’s Spring Conference with the Theme of Family Reunion.

IPDG Joyce Stevens, for Membership and Service.



